IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT MEDICAID

Every person listed in this section is not eligible for Medicaid, but Medicaid benefits will continue
because of the COVID-19 public health emergency (PHE). This temporary Medicaid coverage will end
after the month that the PHE ends.
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Medicaid, coverage for that person will not end after the month in which the PHE ends.

* Changes may include household income, property, medical condition, or household situation.

* Any change can be reported using the Self Service Portal (https://ssp.benefits.ohio.gov), by
contacting your county JFS agency, or by calling the Ohio Medicaid Consumer Hotline at 1-800-
324-8680.

* We will make a new decision about Medicaid eligibility using the information you tell us.

If the people listed in this section are still not eligible at the end of the PHE, we will send you another
notice of action to let you know that Medicaid benefits are ending and the date Medicaid will end. That
notice will contain information about fair hearing rights and will explain how to request a hearing if you
think these people are eligible for Medicaid. The people listed in this section will keep Medicaid
coverage until you receive the notice from us saying that Medicaid will end.

Section 6008 of the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) (Pub. L. 116-127).



